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LD 1897 – Expand Sun-Grown Cannabis
I support LD 1897. Sun-grown cannabis is environmentally sustainable, economically
accessible, and deeply rooted in Maine’s legacy. This bill expands canopy space and 
plant counts for sun-growers while reducing reliance on costly indoor production. 
That means lower utility use, less environmental harm, and better prices for patients 
and consumers alike. Support Maine farmers—support LD 1897.


